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End of Summer Term

What an AMAZING half-term we have had!

Dear Hackwood Parents, Carers and the Community,

The children have worked incredibly hard over the last half-term 
and made excellent progress with their learning. We have had some 
fantastic trips to Tudor World, Conkers, Crich Tramway Museum as 
well as have a Seaside at Hackwood! We enjoyed having a visit 
from a Team GB Athlete and the children thoroughly enjoyed our 
Sports Days! 

It is clear that our children believe in themselves, achieve their 
targets and succeed. 

I have been delighted with the effort, commitment and 
professionalism of our staff team who are all so passionate about 
teaching and caring for your children and I am convinced this school 
will go from strength to strength becoming a school that everyone 
can be proud of. 

I would like to say a personal thank you to all the parents and 
carers I have spoken to over the last 6 weeks and look forward to 
working with you even more closely next year. 
Have a wonderful holiday with your loved ones. 
Mr Miah

Principal: Mr Miah 
Deputy Principal: Miss Morley 

Key Dates 
Friday 2nd September: INSET – School is closed for Children
Monday 5th September: School – Re-opens for children 



Hackwood Primary Academy
Newsletter 

End of Summer Term

Summer Reading Challenge
This year's challenge features the Gadgeteers – 6 fictional young innovators. If you're aged between 4 

and 11, you can help the Gadgeteers come up with ingenious inventions to make the summer party the 
best ever!

The challenge is to read 6 or more library books over summer.
Your local library (Mickelover Library) will give you a sticker for every book you read, and after finishing 

6 books you'll get a medal and certificate. Visit https://www.inderby.org.uk/libraries/childrens-and-
family-activities/reading-challenge/ to find out more.

Home – School Communication
We would like to clarify our means of communication from 
September 2022:

• ParentPay will be our means of communicating regarding any 
issues related to School Meals, Breakfast Club, After- school club 
and trips or any request for money / payment.

• Spider App: This will be used for informing you about events, key 
calendar dates, local activities, Health & Safety messages and 
sharing of any useful schemes or programmes. E.g Sun Safety, 
Cycle Derby etc

• Seesaw: This is an app that is used for you to engage with and 
share your child’s learning journey. 

• Please ensure that you have access to the above; they are our 
primary means of communication. As always – if you need any 
further help, advice, support please do not hesitate to get in 
touch with the School Office on the contact details below.

Principal: Mr Miah 
Deputy Principal: Miss Morley 

https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/leisure/libraries/find-your-local-library/find-your-local-library.aspx
https://www.inderby.org.uk/libraries/childrens-and-family-activities/reading-challenge/
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Follow us on Twitter!

Principal: Mr Miah 
Deputy Principal: Miss Morley 

Our Twitter Handle is @HackwoodAcademy
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Fun activity ideas for the summer holidays

Principal: Mr Miah 
Deputy Principal: Miss Morley 

Plus lots more ideas if you visit:
https://www.visitderby.co.uk/whats-on/school-summer-holidays

https://www.visitderby.co.uk/whats-on/school-summer-holidays

